
December 12, 2019 

Mr. Tomas Manasek 

 

 

Dear Mr. Manasek: 

Service Alberta 

RE: Personalized Licence Plate - FREE AB 

Consumer, Registry, and Strategic 
Services / Motor Vehicles and 
Registries Administration 

Mezz Floor, John E Brownlee Bldg. 
1 0365 97 Street 
Edmonton , Alberta Canada T5J 3W7 
Telephone: 780-422-3987 
www.alberta.ca 

Thank you for your interest in the Alberta Personalized Licence Plate Program. 

Your request for a personalized licence plate was reviewed however unfortunately the licence 

plate configuration you have requested does not fit within the guidelines of the program. The 

Traffic Safety Act provides authorization for the Registrar of Motor Vehicle Services to refuse to 

issue, or recall at any time, any licence plate configuration that is deemed inappropriate for a 

government issued licence plate. 

As your licence plate configuration was rejected we would advise you to attend the registry 

agent office that you originally ordered the plate from. At this time, you may select a different 

plate configuration that fits within the guidelines. If you do not wish to choose a new licence 

plate you are entitled to receive a refund by mail. 

Your attention to this matter is required within 30 days of this letter. 

For more information on the Alberta Personalized Licence Plate Program and guidelines, please 

visit www.alberta.ca. 

Yours truly, 

�� 

Melissa Breakey � 
Motor Vehicles, Service Alberta 




